
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 18th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Reception Welly Walk 

Reception will be going for a walk in our local area on Monday 25th March, as a part of our project 

lessons about Spring.    

On the day your child should wear full school uniform with their normal school shoes and bring in 

the following:   

 A pair of welly boots (or an old pair of trainers).  Please bring your child’s welly boots in a 

named bag to be changed into for the duration of the walk 

 A coat or a jacket (dependent on the weather) 

I am sure this walk will be an enjoyable experience for everyone.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher.    

Your sincerely 

Reception Team 

 

  

  

 


